
 

 

 

                                       LB/eab 
 

                 3rd October, 2018 

                                                      
                                                         
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

As we approach the end of the first half term, we have arranged for a Parents 
Evening ‘Drop in’ after school next Monday 15th October 3.30pm – 5.30pm where 
you will have the opportunity to look through your children’s books and share any 

concerns/praise that you may have. 
 

The Book Fair will be in school all week in the main school hall with lots of 
children’s books to browse and buy. There are over 200 titles for you and your 

child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a 
book for everyone. 
 

Opening times will be after school Mon – Thursday 3.30pm to 4.15pm (5.30pm on 
Parents Evening). 

 
Don’t forget that every book that you buy will help to buy FREE BOOKS for our 
school library. 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Miss L Blackmore 
Head Teacher 
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